
30.1.25 Agenda item 15 a Correspondence 
 

Dear Penny, 

 

As briefly discussed with you last Friday the Millenium GreenTrust has recently had to remove 
some large Pine trees that had become dangerous.   

 

Following Storm Darragh we now find ourselves with a damaged Holm Oak that is partially lying 
over a party wall and one limb is on top of a neighbouring pergola. 

We have had a quote from Benbows to remove (see attached) and make safe.  Please disregard 
the stump grinding, this can be done at a later date. 

These are exceptional circumstances and will be a hit to our reserves.   

I have been asked by the trustees if the Town Council would be able to consider helping 
us  financially with this situation. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to hearing from you in due course. 

 

Regards 

 

 


